
It is hard to believe we are 

already  into March of this 

year and we continue to 

stay busy. Our largest fund-

raiser, the  7th Annual Fash-

ion Show  is just around the 

corner on April 5th at the 

Sheraton Albuquerque Up-

town from 2pm to 

4pm.  This is an extremely 

important event for us to 

continue funding the thou-

sands of students we see 

each year.  There will be a 

flyer with more information 

at the end of this newsletter, 

please consider attending or 

even sponsoring a ta-

ble.  There will also be infor-

mation about having your 

child or grandchild model in 

the show.  This event also 

includes a silent auction, 

Mystery Bags, and a dessert 

buffet.  Tickets are $30 this 

year, so grab a friend and 

join us.   

Jeans have become a much 

needed item for us this year, 

especially size 5 to 10 so if 

you have any that are still in 

good condition we would 

love to have them, or if you 

would be willing to pur-

chase a couple pairs we 

would appreciate it. 

Don't forget when shopping 

at Smith's or Amazon your 

purchases can support Lock-

er # 505; you can sign up on

-line for Amazon Smile or 

Smiths' or go to our web-

site www.locker505.org for 

more information.  

Calling all cooks...join our 

Chile Cookoff at Indian Mo-

torcycle on March 21st from 

noon to 3, register now to 

make YOUR world famous 

chile to compete with oth-

ers.  Call Denise from Indian 

Motorcycle at  505-508-2830 

ext. 105 to register to com-

pete or just come on March 

21st and enjoy and vote for 

your favorite .  More infor-

mation in newsletter. 

As always, thank you for all 

your support, we can't begin 

to thank you for all you do 

for us, we exist because the 

community values our ser-

vices.  

 

Fondly, 

Kim Kerschen 

Director 

Locker #505: Students Cloth-

ing Bank 

505-294-1647  
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If you have a child from age 5-18 that is 
interested in modeling in our Fashion 
Show on April 5th, have them contact us 
at director@locker505.org. We will send 
you all the information! 

A Message from our director 

Ways to Help 2 

Wish List 2 

Thank You Covenant 
UMC 

2 

Upcoming Events 2 

Stay in the Know 2 

Recyclothes 3 

Water Polo 4 

Chile Cook Off        5 

Fashion Show    6-7 
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M o d el s  n e e d s  

General Information 

Service Hours: 

        Monday and Wednesday 

       1:30pm-5:30pm 

        Tuesday and Thursday 

       2:30pm-6:30pm 

Donation Hours: 

        Monday and Wednesday 

        1:30pm-5:30pm 

        Tuesday and Thursday 

       2:30pm-6:30pm 

       Friday 

       9:00am-1:00pm 

Physical Address: 

        6020 Constitution Ave. NE, 

        Ste. 2 

        Albuquerque, NM 87110 

Mailing Address: 

        P.O. Box 94735 

        Albuquerque, NM 87199 

Contact Information: 

        director@locker505.org 

         505-294-1647 

       www.locker505.org 

 

Please contact us for referral forms, 

flyers, or with any other questions! 

http://www.locker505.org/


A thank you to the women's group 

at Covenant United Methodist 

Church for their donation of  many 

boys and girls shirts that we were in 

great need of and they came 

through for our students.  We had 

the opportunity to speak at their 

gathering, which was delight-

ful.  Thank you ladies, we appreci-

ate your support. 

some mini golf passes for your dona-

tions! 

After dropping your clothes off, head 

over to the Highland Pool to learn all 

about Water Polo from Olympian Genai 

Kerr;  all children who qualify for a free/ 

reduce lunch will get a FREE swimsuit! 

Finish out the day by attending our 5th 

March and April hold some of our favor-

ite events of the year and we’d love to 

see you at ALL OF THEM!  

Mark your calendars for March 21st– it’s 

a very busy day for Locker#505 and 

many of our supporters. Come start 

your  Saturday by donating gently used 

clothing at our  9th Annual Recyclothes 

Event! Clean out those closets and get 

Annual Chile Cook-Off. Whether you 

make the world’s best Chile or just want 

to fill your belly, come on out to help 

support Locker #505. 

The following pages have all the flyers 

for these events and our 7th Annual 

Fashion Show. We can’t wait to see you 

all in the next few weeks! 

T h a nk  yo u   

C o v e n an t  U n i t ed  M et ho d i st  

As you are shopping for your essentials, here are some items 

Locker #505 could use: 

• JEANS size 5-16 boys and girls (plus and husky as well as 

regular sizes) 

• Women’s underwear size 4-7 (bikini preferred) 

• Men’s underwear size 28-38 (boxer brief preferred) 

• Boys underwear size 7 and 8 (boxer brief preferred) 

• VOLUNTEERS! 

O u r  Cu r r en t  W i s h l i s t  

U p co m i n g e v e nt s  

S t a y  i n  t h e  K no w  

If you know someone who would like to be on our newsletter 

list send them to our website www.locker505.org to subscribe to 

our newsletter. Friend us on Facebook and Follow us on Insta-

gram to see all that we’re doing! 







So you make the "the World's Best Chile" huh? Well come show us on March 21st from Noon to 

3pm at Indian Motorcycle.  You can compete or just come be the judge of the "World's Best Chile". 

All proceeds benefit Locker #505. Contact Denise at Indian Motorcycle at 505-508-2830. Prizes 

will be given for both the popular vote and judges vote. Depending on how many register we may 

have separate categories this year! 

 

When: Saturday March 21st from Noon– 3pm 

Where: Indian Motorcycle (4509 Alameda Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113) 

Why: Because who doesn’t love a good Chile and supporting Locker #505 at the same time?! 






